
Profile Shane Davidson 

 

I have been a member of the Murwillumbah Golf Club for many years and have been 

privileged enough to be elected to the Board of Directors for the past two years.  

I have made numerous friends at the club from when I first joined and have found the 

members of the club to be so warm and welcoming. As a result, I was and am still 

extremely keen to give back to the club and have decided to nominate once again for 

the Board of Directors at the upcoming election. 

I have enjoyed the fact I have been able to contribute in a meaningful way as a 

member of the Board for the past two years. It has been a challenging and ever 

evolving year for the club with weather interruptions and the like.  

The club is in a solid financial position due to the decisions made by the Board in the 

year just passed. I want to see that financial position is continued and available 

funds are used wisely for the benefit of all club members in the future. 

I am keen to continue improvements to the course in my role as a member of the 

green’s subcommittee. The improvements made this year have enhanced the course 

and there is so much more to do in that space. 

Over the years I have formed the ability to bring to the table a strong governance 

background from my previous roles. I have strong communication skills with the 

ability to build consensus when required which I have used this year as a member of 

the Board. 

If elected I will use all the skills, I have developed over the years to ensure the best 

interests of the Club and all its members are my priority.  

I would be honoured if I was to be elected once 

again to the Board as I want to continue to do 

what is best for all the members of the 

Murwillumbah Golf Club. 

 

 


